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March 23, 2020

To Our Patients and Community Members,

As families and communities confront the increasing spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19),
Trinity Health and Loyola Medicine continue to care for the people we serve as we
navigate the pandemic. 

The global situation is changing rapidly, and we are adapting daily to ensure you receive
the latest medical care based on data-driven guidelines and protocols from the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). We are confident in our ability to continue
delivering the compassionate care that has been a hallmark of our national, mission-
driven health care system for many years.

Please continue to monitor our website loyolamedicine.org/coronavirus for up-to-date
information about preventing the spread of COVID-19, what to do if you feel sick, and
actions we are taking to help you and all the people we serve.

Thank you for trusting Trinity Health and Loyola Medicine. Together, we will overcome this
health crisis.

Michael A. Slubowski
President and Chief Executive Officer, Trinity Health

Shawn P. Vincent
President and Chief Executive Officer, Loyola Medicine
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